
Union wants to see urgent action on precarious 
employment

 Portugal 

(May 2017) The STAL local government union has called on the government to allow 
local authorities to take immediate action to tackle precarious employment in the 
sector. The union says that an ordinance aimed at the state sector doesn't go far 
enough and that local authorities should be allowed to take the initiative now to 
reduce various forms of temporary work and provide permanent contracts to 
workers who are doing permanent tasks but have been appointed on short-term 
contracts.
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